From: Tamra Collins 
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 1:58 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Richard Superfine; Bryan Esenberg; Anthony Simpkins
Subject: RE: Action Required: Peer Exchange to LA June 5-7, Deadline May 9

Good Afternoon Steve,

This email is to confirm that I did participate as the DPD representative at the supportive housing conference June 5-7 in Los Angeles. The host, Corporation for Supportive Housing (CSH), covered the total cost of the conference, hotel and flight. I covered my own ground transportation, Airline baggage fees, and dinner for the first night of the conference.

The conference was related to my job in DPD’s Multifamily affordable housing division and I received no payment for my attendance.

Thank you

 
